## Coach and Livestock Newsletter

<u>Training</u>- Buckshot has had his first official outing as a carriage horse. He and his partner Pharo took part in an evening ride for some very special guests. This is the first time a Cleveland has been a carriage horse on the streets of Williamsburg since Lord Dunmore's time as Governor.



<u>Cattle-</u> Dr. Bohm Harris came this month to pregnancy check our American Milking Devons as well as our Milking Shorthorns. We are happy to announce that we will be expecting 3 new calves next spring.



<u>Horses</u>- We are very proud to announce that our Cleveland Bay Breeding Program has been a success this year! Willow and Clarence will be having a baby boy!! Through the process embryo transfer and a donor mare named Fudge, our very own stallion Lord Brigadoon aka Clarence will become a first time dad next year. Isabella is also currently in foal from an outside stallion

## Coach and Livestock Newsletter

Stainmore Wolfhound, and we hope to also have two more embryos from Willow grow as well, for the potential of <u>four</u> foals next year! It will be a busy year!





Fudge Isabella

<u>Dogs-</u> Our Liberty Mascots continue their community outreach. They recently visited the Heritage Humane Society kid's camp where they met some very excited new friends.



